Schoharie County Farm Bureau News



August 2018

2019 Proposed Resolutions

Below is a list of some of the resolutions that will be discussed at the annual meeting in September. If you have any proposed resolutions that you would like to present from the floor at the County Annual Meeting, please have them written beforehand. This will ensure the meeting will run more smoothly.

- We support allowing e-WIC cards to be used at farmers' markets in New York State.
- 2. Should the quarterly employer payroll threshold for unemployment insurance for agricultural labor be increased from \$20,000? If so, what should it be increased to?
- 3. We support a two-year moratorium on requiring CAFOs to install manure lagoons because of the difficulty in finding financing for construction to gain compliance.
- 4. We support increasing the state's cost sharing program for CAFO manure lagoons from \$385,000 to \$750,000.

Schoharie County Farm Bureau
Annual Meeting
Thursday, September 20, 2018
The Olde Tater Barn
138 Tater Barn Road, Central Bridge

Gathering at 6:30 p.m.

Dinner and meeting at 7:30 p.m.

\$30 per person

RSVP to Linda Cross by Sept. 14 at: 518-868-9303 or crosslk@midtel.net



Nationwide®

Nationwide* is proud to be the exclusive insurance provider of the New York Farm Bureau Member Services, offering NYFB members significant savings on farm insurance, and a full range of insurance and financial services, including:

Farm Insurance*
Automobile Insurance*
Pet & Travel Insurance*
Commercial & Home Insurance
Powersports Insurance
Life Insurance
Farm Transition Planning

* Select savings may apply

TO LEARN MORE, CONTACT YOUR LOCAL NATIONWIDE AGENT, OR VISIT NATIONWIDE.COM/NYFB

1.800.342.4143 NYFB.org





Be sure to like the Schoharie County Farm Bureau Facebook page to stay up to date on what is happening in the county. Visit us at:

www.facebook.com/schohariecountyfarmbureau

Schoharie County Farm Bureau Board of Directors

John Radliff, President	234-2820
Jim Saddlemire, VP	295-8664
Winnie Nelson, Treasurer	295-7571
Linda Cross	868-9303
Fred Martin	895-8955
Nickolas Kossman	788-7840
Nancy Nally	868-4009
Marc Silva	258-2577
Alicia Terry	827-7143
District 9 Director-Darin Hickling	(607) 267-0703
Field Advisor, Todd Heyn	431-9338



159 Wolf Road Albany, NY 12205